
PHOTOGRAPHER

485 Fifth Avenue 
New York, NY 10017

August 22, 1978

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Sante Fe, NM 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin,

We're preparing a short feature on photographs that 
photographers send out as Christmas cards. If this is 
something you regularly do (either professionally or 
personally) would you be willing to send me a print 
(either black and white or color) of a recent card for 
one-time reproduction in our December issue? We need 
it by September 11.

We pay a whopping $50 (which should finance thè postage 
on this season’s effort). They will be returned, if 
requested.

Hoping to see something from you soon.

Cordi a ,

allahan

SC/ams


